
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Following a Health and Safety review of our premises, the capacity of 
our staff and the current COVID-19 local lockdown situation, the 
management of our school has concluded that it is not possible to offer a 
Breakfast Club session for our families at this time.  

This is until further notice and at least up to the end of the Autumn 
Term 2020​. 

Of course, we will review this on a regular basis. If the situation and 
government guidelines change we will inform you of our decision to 
re-open Breakfast Club. 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

Yours faithfully 

  

Louise Guthrie  

Headteacher 


